
Students and parents,

In order to finalize our planning for students’ return to school on March 22nd, we are sending you this
link to confirm your choice of learning environments. We feel that it is important that you understand
the details of the hybrid learning model outlined by the district so that you may make an informed
decision.

Students in cohort C will remain in online learning 100% of the time.  These students would still be
able to participate in sports or other after school activities which may be offered.  Students in Cohorts
A and B would be attending school for face to face instruction two days per week, either
Monday/Tuesday or Thursday/Friday.  It is important to note that on those days, students who are
coming to school will only be at school from 8:00AM to 11:35AM and will only be attending two
classes.  Each of these classes will last 1 hour and 45 minutes.  Teachers are still responsible to
teach the opposite cohort as well as Cohort C students simultaneously.  This means that teachers will
be teaching from their desks in exactly the same way they are teaching now.  The only difference is
that there will be some students in the classroom (no more than 18 in most rooms).  In order to
maintain the recommended limitation on screen time for all students, teachers will still only be
providing around 40 minutes of live instruction to all students regardless of students’ locations or
cohort status.  All students will be online on Wednesdays. Students will be given a sack lunch upon
dismissal and will have to immediately board their bus if they are riding one home.

Some changes to cohort status may need to be made based on extenuating circumstances, however,
it is important that students and parents understand that due to limitations imposed upon us by health
and safety guidelines regarding spacing and other issues that it is not possible to grant all requests.

Your student’s cohort was sent to your email address and your student’s school email address on
Wednesday night.  Click on the link to indicate your cohort preference before midnight on Sunday,
March 7, 2021:

https://forms.gle/Y82uddv4kWXG5SBU8

Raymond Ortiz
Assistant Principal
Green Valley High School

https://forms.gle/Y82uddv4kWXG5SBU8

